
 

 

Week At A glAnce 

Sept 25-Oct 6, 2023 
 
 
 
 

Monday Sept. 25 Tuesday Sept. 26 Wednesday Sept. 27 Thursday Sept. 28 Friday Sept. 29 
 

 

• Div 9-12 to Paradise 

Meadows 

• Wheelie Wednesday  

• Photo Day  

• Meet the Teacher 

 

 • Orange Shirt Day 

• Fire Drill 9:40am 

Monday Oct. 2 Tuesday Oct. 3 Wednesday Oct. 4 Thursday Oct. 5 Friday Oct. 6 

• No School 

(Truth and 

Reconciliation) 

 • Wheelie Wednesday  

• First Free Salad Bar 

 

• First Hot Lunch Day  

 

 

Looking ahead: 

Sept. 30 – National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

Oct. 2nd – No School Day (National Day for Truth and Reconciliation) 

Oct. 9th – Thanksgiving Day- No School 

Oct. 20th – Pro-D Day – Schools Closed 

Nov. 13th – Remembrance Day – Schools Closed 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

We had a wonderful time running around the field today for Terry Fox day – some great photos!  Thank you to 

everyone that donated to the cause.  Wheelie Wednesday was also a bit hit!  We are looking forward to 

another fun filled week next week.  We hope to see some of you on Wednesday morning:) 

 

Meet the Teacher - First big news is that we are going to hold a ‘Meet the Teacher’ breakfast club this coming 

Wednesday, September, 27th.  I apologize for the short notice but we wanted to get people in as soon as 

possible.  Ms. Cameron and I will great you in the front foyer with coffee and donuts at 8:00 and direct you to 

your child’s classroom.  At the second bell, I will thank you all for coming and scoot you out of the building:) 

 

Salad Bar - Next big news is that the fridge has arrived, our kitchen has been approved, and we are ready to 

begin with our first FREE salad bar for all staff and students next Wednesday October 4th.  Thank you to Lesia 

Wick for getting this initiative going and making it happen. 

 

Hot Lunch – We have Hot Lunch starting in two weeks on Thursday Oct. 5th.  I will get a link to you as soon as I 

get it. 

 

Doggy Doo – I don’t particularly like picking up other people’s dog poop, but what is really hard is watching a 

kid slip and slide in a fresh dropping.  If you can help us out with this, it would be greatly appreciated. 

 



 

Assembly – It is a particualry busy week next week so we are going ot hold off on our first ‘Recognition’ 
assembly until the end of October.  Please look for an invite in mid Oct. 

 

 

Parents for Parents – Please see the attached document regarding an invitation to a session with Dr. 

Annalaine Grobler on neurodivergent families at Brooklyn Elementary on Oct. 4th 6:30-8:00. 

 

Please feel free to email me with any questions or comments at andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca 

 

Andrew Ferneyhough 

Principal, Arden Elementary 

and 

Teresa Cameron 

Vice-Principal Arden Elementary 

 

mailto:andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca

